
From: James Johnson [mailto:james98277@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 3:37 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: docket 101661 
 
Commissioners,  
  
I use Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle monthly and have been told that the actions of your committee are 
threatening a reduction in the shuttle service to Whidbey Island.  How dare you try to put the 
little guys out of service so I have to use the public transport bus and five hours to get to airport, 
just to support “government must run everything of Mary Margaret Haugen”. I use shuttles in 
other parts of the county and find that they are around half the cost here in Washington and thye 
currently charge me less than the gas I would use to drive myself.  If you were doing your job 
you would  leave the local companies alone and stop blanket approving the rate increases of the 
big corporations of PSE and Cascade gas and protect the residents like your suppose to do.    
 

Thanks for nothing,  

James Johnson  

 
 


